
Dear BridgePrep Academy of Village Green K-5 Family,  
 
 

 It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter for you all. My name is Yvette 

Rodriguez, the new principal of BridgePrep Academy of Village Green K-5. I have many ideas and 

will work to unite us as a school family.  As the school is being prepared for a new school year, I 

have been working with the assistant principals, office and custodial staff to ensure your 

children are welcomed to a safe, clean and supportive environment. Throughout the school 

year, you will notice some changes, but I urge you to stay abreast by monitoring Class Dojo, our 

website and social media as most will be shared there often.  

 In my previous school, BridgePrep Academy South, we had many successes that I will 

work endlessly to bring to this campus. We earned an “A” rating for academic achievement and 

had parental support for many events and activities. These will be prioritized at this school as 

well. Our leadership team will create an infrastructure to support academics and with your 

involvement we will all be able to bring the best out of every child. Our successes will be shared 

amongst each other as a school family. 

Moreover, I welcome you to a new school year and one that will bring memorable moments to 

the BridgePrep Academy of Village Green K-5 Charter School. 

Sincerely,  

Yvette Rodriguez  
Principal  
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